
School Council Meeting Notes 

October 24, 2024 

 

Members in attendance-Shelley Shillcutt, Josh Stimus, Borith Sreng, Amanda Carter, 
Deanna McElheny, Cassie Cheek, and Crystal Cooper-Riley  

Meeting began at 4:30 pm with four members in attendance in person. Mrs. Cooper-Riley, 
Josh Stimus, Borith, Sreng, Amanda Carter, Cassie Cheek, and Deanna McElheny. Mrs. 
Cooper-Riley called to order the meeting and asked for approval of the agenda and the 
minutes. Mrs. Cooper-Riley noted that there were no visitors and then asked about old 
business. Mrs. Shillcutt shared that the old business was a request to share information 
about the budget. Mrs. Shillcutt shared the allotment spreadsheet with the council and 
provided an explanation for what the spreadsheet showed. She explained the amount that 
the school receives as well as how that money is spent each year. Mrs. Shillcutt also 
explained other budgets that the school has and where the money comes from. She shared 
that the rest of the money for school comes from fundraisers. She discussed the different 
types of fundraisers that the school. A discussion was held about what information they 
would like to learn about in future meetings. Members were encouraged to email Mrs. 
Shillcutt with topics that they were interested in learning more about. The next School 
Council meeting is scheduled for January 30, 2025. Meeting was adjourned at 4:59 pm. 

 

 


